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Widening Horizons, Raising Aspirations 

13th June 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted that you and your child are joining Briary Primary School this coming September.   

As part of our pre-admission and transition process, we would like to invite you to a range of open 
events.   

The Information Evening for Parents is on Monday 27th June at 6.00pm in the main hall. This will be an 
opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and the year group teaching assistants, hear about school 
routines, arrangements for September and some ways in which you can help your child to prepare for 
school.   

We would like to come and visit you and your child at home before they start school. This gives you an 
opportunity to share any further information you feel we should know prior to starting in September.  

Home visits will take place on Thursday 7th and Friday 8th July, and you will receive a letter at the 
Information Evening advising you of the date and time of your individual appointment.  

Stay and Play Sessions: A chance to experience and enjoy our classroom learning environment with 
your child. These will be on Tuesday 12th and Thursday 21st July at 3.30pm – 4.15pm.  

In September, we will be having an Open Morning on Monday 5th September 9.30am – 11.30am. This 
will take the form of a Teddy Bears’ picnic and will give the children a chance to meet their new class 
teacher again and to spend some time in their new classroom before starting school. Please bring your 
child through the front gate where you will be directed to their classroom.  

As well as the Open Morning, we would like to invite parents to share a coffee, or tea, in our hall, where 
you can meet with our FLO (Family Liaison Officer) and Inclusion Lead, whilst your child is at the Teddy 
Bear’s picnic.  
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The arrangements for starting school in September are as follows: 

Event Dates Timings 

Information Evening Monday 27th June 6.00pm 

Home Visits Thursday 7th and Friday 8th July Individual visits 

Stay and Play Tuesday 12th and Thursday 21st July 3.30pm – 4.15pm 

Open Morning – Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic 

Monday 5th September 9.30am – 11.30am 

Start School Tuesday 6th September Staggered Start 

 
We look forward to meeting you on Monday 27th June.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Murrell    

Headteacher  

  


